
09/06/2021 

MS Brigitta Merchant 
- 9 Burringbar ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 
school.at.nine@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

To Whom it May Concern,

I'd like to object to the proposal for the development of a childcare facility at 16 Bangaroo St, 
North Balgowlah on the basis of poor, non compliant parking facilities. Neither Worrobil or 
Bangaroo St have enough street parking to enable the dropping off and picking up of 20 
children within a small timeframe as would be required by a child care centre without creating a 
huge negative impact on local traffic and create a dangerous environment for local children. 
Unless an appropriate number of off street parking spots are provided by 16 Bangaroo St it is a 
danger and a liability to our community and it must not be approved.

Kind Regards,

Brigitta Merchant 

Sent: 9/06/2021 2:51:10 PM
Subject: Online Submission


